
 
 

March 2-9, 2024 
 

If you enroll in the London Section of World Religions in 
Spring 2024, you can join Dr. Huey for a field trip in 
London, England! It will be an immersive, unforgettable 
week of intercultural encounter. 
 

Why London? 
 

There are many cities (like Detroit) that have diverse 
religious communities. Nobody, however, can match the 
sights, sounds, music, and foods that London provides. 
 

● London is blessed with amazing cultural diversity, in 
every corner of the city. 

 

● As the historic capital of the British Empire, London is connected with nations all over the world. 
 

● London has some of the world’s best museums, with some of the world’s most extraordinary 
religious artifacts. 

 

● London is fun, fast-paced, iconic, and exciting. We will see more than temples and shrines. And 
they speak English! 



How much will it cost? 
 

We’re working on this, but the numbers aren’t solid 
yet. The goal, at this point, is to stay below $2500. 
We will keep you informed, as we try to bring that 
number down. 
 

Here are the items that will be included, when the 
budget is complete: 

 
 

● Airfare from Detroit 
 

● Lodging in London 
 

● Transportation in London 
 

● Group dinners (at least five of these) 
 

● Site admissions 
 

● Sponsor and administrative costs 
 

What should I do now? 
 

There are three things to do right now (in no particu-
lar order): 
 
 

● Talk with Dr. Huey to get more details (and to communicate your interest). Visit his office in the 
Muirhead Center, #125, or email him at khuey@rochesteru.edu.  

 

● Talk with your academic advisor to see how this class might affect your degree plan. 
 

● Talk with friends, and encourage them to join you. 
 

We will have a limit of 12 students for this trip. Make plans 
now to secure your own spot! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The GEO program exists to provide 
academic experiences of diversity 

and difference outside of Southeast 
Michigan. 
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